
May 25, 2014 
 
Parents, 
 
As you know, students have been working hard, having fun and applying 
their skills the past two weeks on year-end enrichment projects in each 
subject area:  
 

 In Language Arts, Classroom Yearbook articles and pictures are now 
complete and will be published next week as a blog on the classroom 
website.   

 In Social Studies, Presidential Trading Cards have been presented, 
duplicated, and laminated and will be passed out next week. 

 In Math, students have finished surfing the web in class to decide 
how they will spend $1,000,000.  Their ledgers, checks and 
documentation have been submitted for grading.  (Unfortunately, their 
birthday and Christmas wish-lists may have suddenly gotten a wee bit 
more expensive - sorry!) 

 In Science, each student presented their 
bridge research on Friday to the class and 
our special guest, Darrell Easterling.  
Afterwards, Darrell gave us a wonderful 
overview of his current engineering project 
on the Foothills Parkway bridge 
construction.  It’s always an education and a 
pleasure having Blaise’s dad join us in the 
classroom! 

 
This coming Tuesday we will have our final Classroom Economy auction 
and Year-End party.  Wednesday and Thursday we will complete end-of-
year benchmark assessments and prepare our “Who’s That Pokémon 
GameShow” skit for Friday’s school talent show.   
 
If any student would like the opportunity to showcase an individual talent 
(dance, voice, taekwondo, etc.), please let me know ASAP so that I can 
add them to the program. 
 
Have a wonderful Memorial Day weekend! 
 
Mr. Mac 


